
From: Alison Chong  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 3:05 PM 
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 
Subject: 7509-7529 Yonge Street development proposal objection  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT 
CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to voice an objection to the proposed development at 7509-7529 Yonge Street as it 
is being presented. 
 
I appreciate the need for renewal in the area and given the approval of the Yonge Steet subway 
extension from Finch Station, it is understandable that lands within walking distance of subway 
stations will be ripe for development. This is a given. What is not a given is the appropriateness 
of two 60 storey towers. In no way can the infrastructure as it exists at present absorb the 
impact of said development.  
 
I object.  
 
Please have the owners and developers of these lands reconsider their plans.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Alison Chong 
2 Marie Court 
Thornhill, Ontario 
L3T 2G2 
905 709 3749  
 

mailto:clerkspublic@markham.ca

